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I am writing in support of the planning permission application by Judith Peak at 1 Falkland Road, NWS5 -
application ref: %2020/5904/P%

I lived next door to Judith (3 Falkland Road) for 4 years and absolutely love her vision! I grew up in
Camden and Falkland Road has always been one of my favourite streets to walk down with all the beautiful
colourful houses and No.1 has always been my favourite house on the road! I believe Judith was the first
person to start the colourful house's in the area years a go and she is a big part of the local community! I’ve
spent a lot of time with Judith in her house and it is amazing and truly unique on the inside and extremely
beautiful as well from the outside.

I love the plans and think they would really add something to the house and the road, I think DaeWha ideas
and plans are really incredible.

I no longer live in Camden but I still visit Kentish Town and Judith a lot and hope the application gets
approved.

My details are -

Eva Pentel,
Flat 2, 35a Leswin Road, N16 7NX

Thanks!

Eva

Eva Pentel




